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5.2.1 Percentage of Placement of Outgoing Students and Students Progressing to Higher Education  
List of Students Progression for Higher Education 

2018 - 2019  

S. 
No 

Student Name Name of the Institution Joined 
Name of the 

Programme Joined 
Link 

Department of Tamil 

1.  N.Alageswari Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.A Tamil 
 

2.  M.Archanadevi Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.A Tamil 
 

3.  X.Jenittarose Sri.R.Ponnusamy Naidu College Of Education, Kakkivadanpatti. B.Ed 
 

4.  R.Pavithra Sri.R.Ponnusamy Naidu College Of Education, Kakkivadanpatti. B.Ed 
 

5.  M.Yasotha Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.A Tamil 
 

6.  K.Rajasekar Vathsala Johnson College of Teacher Education, M.Pudupatti B.Ed 
 

7.  G.Usharani Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.A Tamil 
 

Department of English 

https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219373_ID (1)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219373_ID (2)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219373_ID (3)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219373_ID (4)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219373_ID (5)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219373_ID (6)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219373_ID (7)_signed.pdf
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Programme Joined 
Link 

8.  S.Abinaya Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.A English 
 

9.  S.V.Krishna Priya Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.A English 
 

10.  S.Muthulakshmi Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.A English 
 

11.  V.Santhanamariselvi Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.A English 
 

12.   V.Lokhamuthira Sri.R.Ponnusamy Naidu College Of Education, Kakkivadanpatti. B.Ed 
 

13.  S.Theperal Sri.R.Ponnusamy Naidu College Of Education, Kakkivadanpatti. B.Ed 
 

Department of Commerce 

14.  K.Arputharaj Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Com Finance 
 

15.  M.Sureshkumar Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Com Finance 
 

16.  E.Nivathaa The American College, Madurai. M.Com., 
 

https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219373_ID (8)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219373_ID (9)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219373_ID (10)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219373_ID (11)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219373_ID (12)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219373_ID (13)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219373_ID (14)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219373_ID (15)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219373_ID (16)_signed.pdf
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17.  K.Kartheeswaran Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Com Finance 
 

Department of Computer Science 

18.  S.R.Manisha Devi Mepco Schlenk Engineering College, Sivakasi. MCA 
 

19.  I.Santhiya The Standard Fireworks Rajaratnam College for Women, Sivakasi. MCA(Lateral) 
 

20.  K.Ashok Kumar 
Nehru Institute of information Technology and 
Management,Coimbatore 

MCA 
 

21.  P.T.B.Munees Deepan Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc CS 
 

22.  G.Saravanan 
Nehru Institute of information Technology and 
Management,Coimbatore 

MCA 
 

Department of Business Administration 

23.  M.Mohamed Rafik Mepco Schlenk Engineering College, Sivakasi. MBA 
 

24.  S.Vijay Sri Kaliswari Institute of Management and Technology,  Sivakasi. MBA 
 

https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219373_ID (17)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219373_ID (18)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219373_ID (19)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219373_ID (20)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219431_ID (21)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219431_ID (22)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219431_ID (23)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219431_ID (24)_signed.pdf


 

 

 

CRITERION - V 

 5.2.1 Students Progressed to Higher Education 

 

P a g e  | 4 

S. 
No 

Student Name Name of the Institution Joined 
Name of the 

Programme Joined 
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25.  A.Mohan Raj Sri Kaliswari Institute of Management and Technology,  Sivakasi. MBA 
 

26.  S.Birundha Sri Kaliswari Institute of Management and Technology,  Sivakasi. MBA 
 

27.  S.Jeyapradeepa Sri Kaliswari Institute of Management and Technology,  Sivakasi. MBA 
 

28.  L.Lingaprakash Sri Kaliswari Institute of Management and Technology,  Sivakasi. MBA 
 

29.  M.Muthukumar Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Com Finance 
 

Department of Information Technology 

30.  P.Sathiyabama Manonmaniam Sundaranar University, Thirunelveli. M.Sc (IT) 
 

31.  B.Kathiresan Sri Kaliswari Institute of Management and Technology,  Sivakasi. MBA 
 

Department of Commerce with Computer Application 

32.  M.Gomathi Valli Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Com(CA) 
 

https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219431_ID (25)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219431_ID (26)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219431_ID (27)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219431_ID (28)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219431_ID (29)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716447485_ID (30).pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219431_ID (31)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219431_ID (32)_signed.pdf
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33.  R.Gragalakshmi Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Com(CA) 
 

34.  K.Ishwarya Sri Kaliswari Institute of Management and Technology,  Sivakasi. MBA 
 

35.  R.Kamali Sri Kaliswari Institute of Management and Technology,  Sivakasi. MBA 
 

36.  M.Katheeja Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Com(CA) 
 

37.  K.Manimaladevi Ayya Nadar Janaki Ammal College, Sivakasi. M.Com(CA) 
 

38.  M.Palselvi Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Com(CA) 
 

39.  M.Ramalakshmi Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Com(CA) 
 

40.  R.Sarumathi Mepco Schlenk Engineering College, Sivakasi. MBA 
 

41.  M.Shanmugapriya Sri Kaliswari Institute of Management and Technology,  Sivakasi. MBA 
 

https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219431_ID (33)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219431_ID (34)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219431_ID (35)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219431_ID (36)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219431_ID (37)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219431_ID (38)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219431_ID (39)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219431_ID (40)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219597_ID (41)_signed.pdf
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Name of the 

Programme Joined 
Link 

42.  R.Balaji Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Com(CA) 

 

43.  K.Balamurugan Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Com(CA) 
 

44.  S.Maheswaran Sri Kaliswari Institute of Management and Technology,  Sivakasi. MBA 
 

45.  J.Muthuvairam Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Com(CA) 
 

46.  M.Nandhakumar Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Com(CA) 
 

47.  M.Sakthivel Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Com(CA) 
 

48.  G.Thangeshwaran Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Com(CA) 
 

49.  M.Thiruppathi Ayya Nadar Janaki Ammal College, Sivakasi. M.Com 
 

50.  M.Balaji Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Com(CA) 
 

https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219597_ID (42)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219597_ID (43)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219597_ID (44)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219597_ID (45)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219597_ID (46)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716447485_ID (47).pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219597_ID (48)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219597_ID (49)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219597_ID (50)_signed.pdf
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Name of the 

Programme Joined 
Link 

51.  E.Nandha Kumar DDE, Madurai Kamaraj University, Madurai M.Com  
 

Department of Computer Application 

52.  T.Muneeswari Mepco Schlenk Engineering College, Sivakasi. MCA 
 

53.  A.Ajithkumar Mepco Schlenk Engineering College, Sivakasi. MCA 
 

54.  G.Vijay Mepco Schlenk Engineering College, Sivakasi. MCA 
 

55.  M.Vijay Karunya University, Coimbatore. M.Sc.IS and DF 
 

56.  S.Vinothkumar Government Arts and Science College, Coimbatore MCA 
 

57.  M.Naresh Kumar Mepco Schlenk Engineering College, Sivakasi. MCA 
 

Department of Biotechnology 

58.  G.Harish Lovely Professional University, Punjab. M.Sc Biotech 
 

https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219597_ID (51)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219597_ID (52)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219597_ID (53)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219597_ID (54)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219597_ID (55)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219597_ID (56)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219597_ID (57)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219597_ID (58)_signed.pdf
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S. 
No 

Student Name Name of the Institution Joined 
Name of the 

Programme Joined 
Link 

59.  M.Udhayaramkumar Madurai Kamaraj University, Madurai M.Sc Biotech 
 

60.  A.Manoj Kumar Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc. Biotechnology 
 

Department of Mathematics 

61.  B.Aarthi Ayya Nadar Janaki Ammal College, Sivakasi. M.Sc. (Mathematics) 
 

62.  M.Anitha Sri Kaliswari Institute of Management and Technology,  Sivakasi. MBA 
 

63.  V.Anitha The Tamil Nadu Dr.Ambedkar Law University, Chennai. LLB.(Hons) 
 

64.  A.Bhavani Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc. (Mathematics) 
 

65.  N.Chellathai Ayya Nadar Janaki Ammal College, Sivakasi. M.Sc. (Mathematics) 
 

66.  G.Dhanalakshmi Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc. (Mathematics) 
 

67.  R.Gowsalya Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc. (Mathematics) 
 

https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219597_ID (59)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219597_ID (60)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219655_ID (61)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219655_ID (62)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219655_ID (63)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219655_ID (64)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219655_ID (65)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219655_ID (66)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219655_ID (67)_signed.pdf
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Name of the 

Programme Joined 
Link 

68.  C.Jayakodi Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc. (Mathematics) 
 

69.  C.Kanagavalli Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc. (Mathematics) 
 

70.  K.Kanimozhi Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc. (Mathematics) 
 

71.  R.Karthika Ayya Nadar Janaki Ammal College, Sivakasi. M.Sc. (Mathematics) 
 

72.  A.Kavitha Ayya Nadar Janaki Ammal College, Sivakasi. M.Sc. (Mathematics) 
 

73.  M.Lavanya Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc. (Mathematics) 
 

74.  K.Mahalakshmi Arasan Ganesan College of Preceptors, Sivakasi. B.Ed 
 

75.  P.Maheswari Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc. (Mathematics) 
 

76.  S.Manjula Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc. (Mathematics) 
 

https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219655_ID (68)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219655_ID (69)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219655_ID (70)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219655_ID (71)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219655_ID (72)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219655_ID (73)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219655_ID (74)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219655_ID (75)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219655_ID (76)_signed.pdf
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77.  P.Muthumeena Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc. (Mathematics) 
 

78.  G.Pandiselvi Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc. (Mathematics) 
 

79.  K.Pandiselvi Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc. (Mathematics) 
 

80.  P.Pavithra Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc. (Mathematics) 
 

81.  M.Ramya ST.Ignatius college of education , Palayamkottai B.Ed 
 

82.  M.Roopika Ayya Nadar Janaki Ammal College, Sivakasi. M.Sc. (Mathematics) 
 

83.  C.Roselin Angel Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc. (Mathematics) 
 

84.  K.Santhiya Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc. (Mathematics) 
 

85.  P.Shobana Devi Ayya Nadar Janaki Ammal College, Sivakasi. M.Sc. (Mathematics) 
 

https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219655_ID (77)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219655_ID (78)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219655_ID (79)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219655_ID (80)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219704_ID (81)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219704_ID (82)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219704_ID (83)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219704_ID (84)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219704_ID (85)_signed.pdf
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86.  T.Subalakshmi Ayya Nadar Janaki Ammal College, Sivakasi. M.Sc. (Mathematics) 
 

87.  M.Sumathisri Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc. (Mathematics) 
 

88.  P.Thamayanthi Ayya Nadar Janaki Ammal College, Sivakasi. M.Sc. (Mathematics) 
 

89.  V.Uma Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc. (Mathematics) 
 

90.  S .Vijayakumari Ayya Nadar Janaki Ammal College, Sivakasi. M.Sc. (Mathematics) 
 

91.  K.Yamini Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc. (Mathematics) 
 

92.  K. S. Preethi The Standard Fireworks Rajaratnam College for Women, Sivakasi. M.Sc. (Mathematics) 
 

93.  J.Pricilla Margret Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc. (Mathematics) 
 

Department of Physics 

94.  M.Anusuya Arasan Ganesan College of Preceptors, Sivakasi. B.Ed., 
 

https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219704_ID (86)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219704_ID (87)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219704_ID (88)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219704_ID (89)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219704_ID (90)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219704_ID (91)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219704_ID (92)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219704_ID (93)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219704_ID (94)_signed.pdf
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95.  K.Gowsalya Ayya Nadar Janaki Ammal College, Sivakasi. M.Sc Physics 
 

96.  M.Guru Priya The Standard Fireworks Rajaratnam College for Women, Sivakasi. M.Sc Physics 
 

97.  C.Pandeeswari Sri Vidhya College of Education, Virudhunagar. B.Ed. 
 

98.  N.Rajeswari The Standard Fireworks Rajaratnam College for Women, Sivakasi. M.Sc Physics 
 

99.  P.Saranya The Standard Fireworks Rajaratnam College for Women, Sivakasi. M.Sc Physics 
 

100.  V.Swetha Sri Vidhya College of Education, Virudhunagar. B.Ed. 
 

101.  M.Muthuvel Sri S. Ramaswamy Naidu Memorial College, Sattur. M.Sc Physics. 
 

102.  P.Pandiselvi The Standard Fireworks Rajaratnam College for Women, Sivakasi. M.Sc Physics 
 

Department of Chemistry 

103.  V.Abhirami Sakthi College of Arts and Science for Women, Dindigul M.Sc Chemistry 
 

https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219704_ID (95)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219704_ID (96)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219704_ID (97)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219704_ID (98)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219704_ID (99)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219704_ID (100)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219763_ID (101)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219763_ID (102)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219763_ID (103)_signed.pdf
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104.  M.Bhavani Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc Chemistry 
 

105.  M.Birundha Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc Chemistry 
 

106.  M.Mahalakshmi Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc Chemistry 
 

107.  S.Mariselvi Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc Chemistry 
 

108.  P.Murugeshwari Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc Chemistry 
 

109.  V.Padmadharshini Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc Chemistry 
 

110.  T.Pandiselvi The Standard Fireworks Rajaratnam College for Women, Sivakasi. M.Sc Chemistry 
 

111.  B.Sumithra Kalasalingam Academy of Research and education, Krishnankovil. M.Sc Chemistry 
 

112.  K.Valarmathi Annai Meenakshi College of education, Puliangudi. B.Ed 
 

https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219763_ID (104)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219763_ID (105)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219763_ID (106)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219763_ID (107)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219763_ID (108)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219763_ID (109)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219763_ID (110)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219763_ID (111)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219763_ID (112)_signed.pdf
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113.  S.Vishnupriya 
Shrimathi Devkunvar Nanalal Bhatt Vaishnav College For 
Women (Autonomous), Chennai 

M.Sc Chemistry 
 

114.  P.Yuvarani Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc Chemistry 
 

115.  P.Dineshkumar National College,Tiruchirapalli M.Sc Chemistry 
 

116.  S.Hareram Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc Chemistry 
 

117.  C.Karthikeyan Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc Chemistry 
 

118.  M.Madhavan SRV College of Education, Sivakasi B.Ed., 
 

119.  K.Manthiramoorthy Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc Chemistry 
 

120.  R.Thangapandi Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc Chemistry 
 

121.  V.Venkateshprasath Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc Chemistry 
 

https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219763_ID (113)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219763_ID (114)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219763_ID (115)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219763_ID (116)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219763_ID (117)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219763_ID (118)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219763_ID (119)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219763_ID (120)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219804_ID (121)_signed.pdf
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122.  M.Muthumani Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc Chemistry 
 

123.  R.Pothigai Venthan Sri Kaliswari College (Autonomous), Sivakasi. M.Sc Chemistry 
 

124.  V.Chandrakala Kalasalingam Academy of Research and education, Krishnankovil. Ph.D 
 

125.  V.Munniamal SVC College of Education,Kadaiyanallur. M.Ed., 
 

 

https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219804_ID (122)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219804_ID (123)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219804_ID (124)_signed.pdf
https://kaliswaricollege.edu.in/fms/assets/uploads/1716219804_ID (125)_signed.pdf

